
P.O. Box 2140 
855 Confederation Street 
Sarnia, Ontario N7T 7L6 

Tel: (519) 337-8201 
Fax: (519) 344-6094 

 
 
January 12, 2023 
 
via RESS 
 
Nancy Marconi Registrar         
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE: Bluewater EB-2022-0016 Response to OEB Staff Submission on Confidentiality request 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
Bluewater is in receipt of the OEB Staff submission dated January 9, 2023 in regard to Bluewater’s request 
for confidentiality on a number of items.  OEB Staff have not objected to any of the four documents 
requested for confidential treatment.  However, Board Staff requested confirmation from Bluewater 
regarding the nature of information within Document 3.   
 
Bluewater confirms that the redacted information in Document 3 comes from the non-public financial 
statements of an unregulated affiliate engaged in competitive business activity.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

Leslie Dugas 
Director Regulatory and Customer Service 
Bluewater Power Distribution Corporation 
Email: ldugas@bluewaterpower.com 
Phone: 519-337-8201 ext. 2255 

mailto:ldugas@bluewaterpower.com

